
Bella Vista Computer Club General Meeting
December 9, 2019

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista Computer Club was held on Monday, December 9, 
2019 at 7:00pm in the Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center.

President Joel Ewing called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  

There was 1 first time attendee.
24 people were in attendance (including 7 officers and board members.) 

President Joel Ewing told club member that there was a problem with the club emails that were going to 
yahoo and AOL email addresses this month.  It is being worked on to try to resolve the problem.

The treasurer’s report was presented by Ron Moffet.  Due to an automatic draft that was set up to pay the 
monthly rent that goes into effect in December, the month of November shows no rent being paid.

Geri Hoerner announced that our membership stands at 139.

Officers were recognized as follows:  Woody Ogden, Vice-President and director of the training center, Debbie 
Edmunds, secretary, Ray Moffet, treasurer.  Board members present: Mary Wynne, Ray Chapman and Barbara
Maybury.   Grace Chang is the education chairman, and Geri Hoerner is the membership chairman.  

Woody Ogden will be in Hawaii until early April but will be available for remote assist, using the program 
Anydesk, keeping in mind the time difference of 4 hours.  If you do not have Anydesk, there is a program built 
into Windows 10 called Quick Assist.  Using Quick Assist Woody can instruct you on how to give him remote 
access to your computer.
The meeting in November was canceled because of weather.  The minutes of the October general meeting 
were accepted unanimously as submitted on the web site. 

The general meeting minutes are posted on the web site each month.

Announcements:

A few article handouts from last month are still available on the table in the back. 

Don Hood has been selecting and printing the handouts for the monthly general meeting.  Don is retiring from 
active duty with the club.  Don has been involved with the club for a long time and has held many positions.  
His name is already on the plaque in the training center, maybe his name needs to be put on it again. 

Don will no longer be helping with the help clinics and Woody will be gone for the next 3 months.  Joel asked if
there’s anyone who would be willing to help out at the Help Clinics, or be willing to learn more about helping , 
contact one of the officers.

Help Clinics scheduled: 9am – 12 noon
Wednesday December 18th
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Saturday January 4th 
Wednesday January 15th 

The Genealogy Special Interest Group will not meet in December.  This group meets regularly on the third 
Saturday of each month.

“Computer Security for Regular People, Part 1” 
Tuesday, December 17, 6:30pm-8:30pm, Instructor Justin Sell

“Slow PC? Let’s Upgrade or Buy New” 
Tuesday, January 21 9am – 11am; Instructor, Pete Opland.

“Computer Security for Regular People, Part 2” 
Tuesday, January 21, 6:30pm-8:30pm, Instructor Justin Sell

“Why, When, and Where to Back Up Your C Drive”
Thursday January 23, 9am – 11am; Instructor, Pete Opland.  

If you are not doing an image backup of your computer you need to take Pete’s class to learn how to recover if
you have a system failure. 

Check the Web site for information on weather cancelations, events and other information.  If you are signed 
up for a class and it is canceled because of weather you will be called if you have listed your phone number.

The program that was scheduled for November will be presented in January: “Going Paperless”

Some suggestions for upcoming general meeting programs; Using Last Pass program for pass words, 
Representative from Arvest Bank on the latest scams.

5 minute break to signing up for classes.

New Business:

Program scheduled tonight:  iPad 2019 by Woody Ogden

Joel Ewing dismissed the meeting at 8:13pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Debbie Edmunds, Secretary
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